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1. ICAR Appearance

1.1. Logo

From the two proposed options, the ICAR Board prefers the modern looking one (option 1):

Since quite a few Board Members feel that the proposed type of green color makes a cheap, not
really satisfactory impression, the ICAR Board would like to ask for a second proposal of this
same modern logo with a more intense, maybe a little bit darker green. The voting, for which
green we finally will go, can quickly be made via e-mail, as soon as the requested second option is
available.

1.2. Website Redesign

The proposed structure as per illustration below is ok:
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The ICAR Board decides to choose proposed design option 1:

However there shouldn’t be any other graphical symbol or logo except for ICAR in general,
the proposed commission symbols as per illustration below should be removed:

A first look at the newly designed ICAR website shall be available in the beginning of October
2014.
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1.3. Domain name

The ICAR Board is for an implementation of a new, better matching domain name (in connection
with the new logo and the English abbreviation) and chooses alpine-rescue.org.


